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Governor Evers Vetoes Tax Relief, Again 
 

 
Madison, WI – Governor Evers vetoed three bills aimed at providing tax relief to Wisconsin citizens. One 

bill was authored by Representative Ellen Schutt (R- Clinton).  

  

Following the vetoes, Representative Schutt made the following statement: 

 

“I’m incredibly disappointed Governor Evers vetoed much needed tax relief targeted at helping our middle 

class, retirees, and married couples. Wisconsinites NEED relief from inflation and yet they will be stuck 

with higher taxes and more government spending. 

 

“There is no reason these bills had to become political. We can afford a tax cut. If enacted, Wisconsin would 

still have over a $1 billion surplus to start the next biennium. 

 

“I’m especially disappointed to see my bill that would have provided relief for married couples, updating 

the current tax credit to adjust for inflation, was vetoed. I will continue to fight for what is best for my 

constituents. I believe taxpayers know how to spend their hard-earned dollars better than the government.” 
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Wisconsin’s 31st Assembly District includes portions of Rock and Walworth Counties.   


